
DON SEARLE
GENERAL MANAGER

BROADCASTING SYSTEM

OMAHA, NEBRASKA

May 21, 1943

Mr. Kermit Geary
R.F.D. # 2
Walmitport, Pennsylvania

Dear Mt. Geary:

We thank you very much for your letter of
January 18, 1943 reporting your reception of
BOIL.

You may use this letter to verify your reception
on the date in your report.

We are always glad to hear from our many listeners
and to know just how far BOIL is reaching out.

Yours very truly,

Radio Station OIL
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